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Because we care!

Infection Control Measures

We are actively screening employees daily, both to evaluate their health status and to encourage them
in the work and care that they are providing.

Residents returning from stays in a hospital automatically go into 14-day isolation.

All staff in all departments are wearing single-use masks. No staff members are authorized to enter the
resident wings (living units) in street clothes.

Other than designated individuals, Resident Care and Support Services staff are not moving from one
resident wing to another within Grace Village in order to minimize contact between living units. No
Grace Village staff are working in other residences.

Dr. Frazer and Dr. Soulard continue to be on call 24/7 and do their monthly visits by Telemedicine.

All regular shipment packaging (food, supplies etc.) coming into the loading dock is being wiped down
with disinfectant before being distributed into the Grace Village Care Pavilion.

A UV lamp has been installed to disinfect cloth masks and clothing items such as hats every day; UV has
been shown to be effective in disabling the COVID-19 virus.

CASH: We are reminding residents and staff not to exchange cash among themselves or other people.



